
 

    

 
 
December 17, 2014 
 
 

Jennifer Newbold, LMFT 
Vice President/Director Behavioral Health 
PathPoint 
402 E. Carrillo Street, Suite B 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 
 
Jennifer: 
 
As you know, the Residential Support Services contract between the Housing Authority of the City 
of Santa Barbara (HACSB) and PathPoint ended as of August 31, 2014.  The Housing Authority 
recognizes the critical importance of the onsite clinical case management services provided to our 
residents by PathPoint, and for that reason our agency agreed to extend payment for these 
services for an additional four months, through December 31, 2014. 
 
This letter will serve to confirm that the Housing Authority’s agreement with PathPoint for the 
payment of Residential Support Services at El Carrillo Studios, Artisan Court and Bradley Studios 
ends December 31, 2014 with no further extension.  It is our sincere hope that an alternative 
source of payment is identified so that these critical services may continue to be provided to our 
clients without interruption. 
 
Thank you for your longstanding dedication to the Housing Authority’s mission of serving and 
housing those in our community most in need.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at (805) 897-
1032 should you have any questions concerning our collaboration or concerning this letter. 
 
 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE  

CITY OF SANTA BARBARA 
 
 
        Veronica Loza 
        Director of Housing Programs 
 
         

 


